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Please tell us what you think of Norfolk Island’s food supply 
Regional Development Australia Mid North Coast (RDAMNC) invites you to contribute to a project aiming to 
gain the community’s input on the current food supply on Norfolk Island. 

This important work will provide a clearer picture of the issues relating to food supply across a range of areas 
within the local food system. It will assist RDAMNC to champion the food security needs of the Island in the 
future. RDAMNC are offering the opportunity to win one of five $100 gift cards for completing the survey. 

The survey can be found in this newspaper, or you can complete it online through this QR code 

 

Or by going to this website: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NIFood 

Paper copies of the survey can also be found at Foodland. There is a box there also for you to leave your 
completed survey. 

If you have any questions or would like to provide some more information, please contact Karen Innes-Walker 
on 53969 or email: kareninneswalker@gmail.com  
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